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Contact Us 
 

Those interested in sponsoring a child or visiting, please write to email address: cctricky@loxinfo.co.th 
 

To donate, please see information at: http://www.carecornerorphanage.com/index.php/support/donate 

Rainbow Home Children of CCO 
 

Rainbow Home (children infected with HIV) was established in 1997. Since then, we’ve seen more than 

a dozen of children infected with HIV passed on after succumbing to AIDS related diseases at CCO. 

Praise God for modern medication and food supplements! Today, these children are able to live on 

unlimited years ahead. The oldest amongst them is, 14 years old. If not for the grace of God and their 

personal relationship with Him, you will not see these smiling faces in our home. 



“It’s Never Too Late To Serve In Missions” 
 

At the age of 52, I’ve almost always acted as a big brother if not 

“uncle” to most short-term missions groups who came to Care 

Corner Orphanage. I was filled with awe when the Discipleship III 
bible study group from Barker Road Methodist Church, Singapore 

came. They changed my status!!! I became the baby amongst them. 

 

With full of zeal and biblical reservoir of God’s Truths, they imparted 
the Living Word of God with gusto and accuracy combining with 

prophetic utterance. 

 

Someone once said about the normal Christian’s life, “they never 
retired, but re-fired, never reduced, but reproduced, 
never discharged, but recharged…”  and so on. I hope this 

could be a lesson for all to learn. 
All for Christ 

Ricky Tan 

Prayer & Thanksgiving 

Praise God for: 

 
• an air-con van given by a friend to CCO 

• Napadon (a 16 year-old boy at CCO) speedy recovery from 

Dengue fever. 

• THβ300,000 Baht raised through FGA Church in Singapore 
for CCO’s Worship Sanctuary. We still need 1.4 million Baht 

to clear the loan. 
• a new oven contributed by Discipleship III team from Barker 

Road Methodist Church, Singapore. 

• His continuous financial support even during the present global 

economy crisis. 



 

Hey Pastor Ricky! 

I'm Rosanne from Fairfield Methodist 
Secondary School emailing you from 
Singapore. :) I'm one of the students who 
had the chance to visit Care Corner 
Orphanage early this year. I just want to 
thank you for giving me a great opportunity 
to visit the orphanage. I can see that God's 
moving strongly! I was really impacted by 
what you've done, and I've always wanted to 
do the same to make a change in the 
children's lives. 
 
My church mission trip for this year is to 3 countries. One of them is Thailand, 
where we'll do street evangelism, healing ministry, etc :) And I'm looking 
forward to going to Thailand again! I would also like to go back to the 
orphanage and bless the children there. But meanwhile, I'm thinking of how to 
raise funds for the children. God gave me a vision, that one day the people in 
the Care Corner Orphanage will not just be children that are lucky to be found 
by you and given a good place to stay, but they will rise up, and share the 
Gospel to everyone. They will show Thailand how real God is and what He has 
done. 
 
God has done so much for me in my life, my dream is to see the people in 
Chiang Mai come to know Christ, to know my Heavenly Father, and that they 
will see His goodness and Grace, and they will spread the Good News to others 
too! 
 
I'm looking forward to going back to the orphanage again end of this year :) 
Continue the excellent work you're doing, and may God's light continue to 
shine upon all of you. I pray in faith that these children will grow and become 
awesome testimonies to others that have yet to know Christ, and more people 
will start coming to know Him through these young people that are living in the 
orphanage. I pray that God will continue to lead you & guide you in helping 
these children as you serve Him. :) 
 
I'm truly blessed by the work you've been doing, and I am looking forward to 
visiting y'all :) I'll keep you all in my prayers. 

  

Much love, 

Rosanne from Singapore :) 

Letter from a 16 year-old student 



 

Full Gospel Assembly, 

Singapore came with a team 

of 5 people in May-June. 

They came equipped to 

minister to the spiritual and 

physical needs of the children 

and adults. 

Visitors’ Corner 

Take Me To Asia (a Christian 

Travel Agency from 

Singapore) sent us several 

teams from UK, Singapore & 

USA. They came prepared to 

work in developing and 

beautifying CCO. 

Individuals like Alese from 

USA, came to experience 

missions in real life. She 

spent 3 weeks of teaching 

English, playing with the 

children and sharing God’s 

Word with our children at 

CCO 


